
    

 

We love to work collaboratively 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

                                 Have a lovely weekend – Mrs Moncrieff   

Reminders: 

 We are celebrating Harvest at the church next Friday ,you are welcome to 
send in dried and tinned goods which will be distributed to those who need it 

 Thank you for supporting your children to read at least 5 times in a week –
many have earned their reward for doing so.  

 



      

 

 


